
Referees Needed!

Are you interested in becoming a referee for soccer?
Are you 13 years of age or older?

Are you interested in making a little extra money on the weekends?

The Mohawk Area Soccer Club is looking for those that would like
to become certified referees for our upcoming spring season.

*Cost of training will be reimbursed through the club if you referee for the
Spring season.
*You will also get paid for every game you referee.

There are upcoming training sessions at the Y-zone- Lawrence County
YMCA and Grove City.

If there is enough interest we may even be able to hold a training session
right here at Mohawk!

For more information on becoming a referee please visit:
https://www.pawest-soccer.org/become-a-referee/

Please contact the club if you are planning to attend any training sessions
www.facebook.com/mohawkareasoccerclub

***Mohawk Area Soccer Club is not school affiliated. No phone calls for the soccer club will be taken at the school***
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